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LETTER OF COMMITMENT

National Air Traffic Controllers Association
1325 Massachusetts Ave, NW
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Founders of the Know Before You Fly Campaign:

With this letter, the National Air Traffic Controllers Association (NATCA), AFL-CIO states its
commitment to actively and consciously support your mission to provide consumers and
prospective business operators of unmanned aircraft systems the tools to know how to fly
safely and responsibly before taking to the skies.

This mission requires partnerships and collaboration across a number of industry sectors,
and NATCA is glad to join the campaign.

To that end, we are committed to:

»  Providing a high resolution logo to be displayed on the Know Before You Fly website
(provide both JPEG and EPS file formats);

* Including the Know Before You Fly logo that links back to the campaign’s website on
our own website; and

» Engaging in periodic activities promoting the campaign and the fly safe and
responsibly message.

In light of the above, NATCA pledges to promote and support the Know Before You Fly
campaign. We will also keep the conversation open to new opportunities that might arise
around the campaign.

Sincerely,

Paul Rfnaldi, President
National Air Traffic Controllers Association

1325 Massachusetts Ave., N.WW. Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 628-5451 (202) 628-5767 FAX www.natca.org

@it




